
NOTICE OF  
NEW BALTIMORE FIRE DISTRICT BUDGET  

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 
 

The New Baltimore Fire Commissioners have scheduled a Public Hearing for October 
21, 2014.  The Public Hearing will be held at the New Baltimore Fire House, Gill Road, 
New Baltimore, New York beginning at 7:00 pm.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is 
for the proposal of the 2015 budget.   
 
Directly following the Public Hearing will be a special meeting of the Fire 
Commissioners to decide whether or not the proposed budget will be adopted.    
 
Dated: October 2, 2013 
 
By Order of the New Baltimore Fire Commissioners 
 
Natalie Linger 
Secretary 
 
 
  


